
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 3/10/2020 
 
Today, Ohio Governor Mike DeWine held a press conference to urge Ohio’s colleges and universities to transition in-
seat students to online classes. In response, Eastern Gateway Community College released the following statement: 
 
Eastern Gateway Community College Interim President Michael Geoghegan joined his colleagues in Columbus today 
for a meeting with Governor DeWine to discuss the state's response to COVID-19 on college campuses. Tomorrow 
morning he will convene EGCC's leadership team to operationalize the governor's recommendation in a way that 
prioritizes health and safety and addresses the needs of students in hands-on workforce development programs that 
can not be offered online. All online classes will continue as currently scheduled. 
 
College leadership, faculty and staff are all committed to ensuring as little disruption to our students’ education as 
possible.   
 
Thank you, 
Eastern Gateway Community College 
 


